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PRESS RELEASE 

 
DATE:   March 17, 2025 
 
TOPIC:  Reminder: Street Cut Patch on Mt. Hood St. Between W 10th St. and W 

11th St. 
 
CONTACT:  City of The Dalles Public Works Department (541) 296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
The Dalles, Oregon – On Monday March 17, 2025 the City of The Dalles Public Works will patch 
a street cut on Mt. Hood St. between W 10th St. and W 11th St., weather permitting. The street 
was cut earlier in the month to replace and upgrade a water main. 
 
The northeast bound lane on Mt. Hood St. will be closed during work hours on Monday March 
17, 2025. Motor vehicles and bicyclists will be flagged through the area. Please expect delays. 
Motorists, bicycles and pedestrians are asked to use detours around the work zone during work 
hours. Pedestrian and sidewalk access will remain open through the duration of this work. 
 
Work hours are from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  
 
Please proceed with caution in this area during lane and street closures. Please observe all 
temporary traffic control devices. Thank you for your attention to traveling safety during this 
work.  
 
If you have questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (541) 296-5401. 
 

--end-- 
 

--see attached map-- 
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